
Greensborough Primary School - 2062 

130 Grimshaw Street Greensborough   3088 Phone: 03 9435 1496 

Email: greensborough.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.greensborough.vic.edu.au 

Borough Bulletin  ~  06 May 2021 

Friday 07 May 2021 

InterSchool Sports Round 3 – Watsonia Heights PS – Home 

P&F Baker’s Delight Food Day 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Monday 10 May 2021 School Council Meeting  - 07:00pm 

Tuesday 11 May 2021 

NAPLAN Testing – Grades 3 & 5 

Ceres Excursion – Prep to Grade 2 – 09:30am to 03:30pm 

Sizzling Science Preschool Program – 09:30am to 10:30am 

Wednesday 12 May 2021 
Walk Safely to School Day & Breakfast Club at 08:30am 

NAPLAN Testing – Grades 3 & 5 

Thursday 13 May 2021 NAPLAN Testing – Grades 3 & 5 

Friday 14 May 2021 

Curriculum Day – Students do not attend 

InterSchool Sports Round 4 – St Mary’s PS – Rescheduled to 
07/06/21 

Saturday 15 Mary 2021 Bunnings Barbeque – Volunteers needed 

Monday 17 May 2021 District Cross Country Competition 

Tuesday 18 May 2021 
Fun Mandarin Singalong Preschool Program – 09:30am to 
10:30am 

Wednesday 19 May 2021 Breakfast Club at 08:30am 

Friday 21 May 2021 
InterSchool Sports Round 5 – Bundoora PS - Away 

P&F Food Day 

Monday 24 May 2021 Education Week 

Tuesday 25 May 2021 Open School Morning – 09:10am to 11:00am 

Wednesday 26 May 2021 Art for Tiny Tots Preschool Program – 09:30am to 10:30am 

Friday 28 May 2021 InterSchool Sports Round 6 – Watsonia North PS – Away 

Tuesday 1 June 2021 MSP School Photos 

Wednesday 2 June 2021 Stories at School Preschool Program – 09:30am to 10:30am 

Friday 4 June 2021 
InterSchool Sports Round 7 – Bye 

P&F Food Day 

Monday 7 June 2021 
InterSchool Sports Round 4 – St Mary’s PS – Away 

School Council Meeting - 07:00pm 

Wednesday 9 June 2021 Grade 6 Excursion – TBC  

Thursday 10 June 2021 Happy Healthy Kids Preschool Program – 09:30am to 10:30am 

Friday 11 June 2021 InterSchool Sports – Make up Round 

Monday 14 June 2021 Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Friday 18 June 2021 P&F Food Day 

Tuesday 22 June 2021 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Friday 25 June 2021 Last Day of Term 2 – Early Finish at 1:30pm 

mailto:greensborough.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.greensborough.vic.edu.au/


Principal’s Report 

Student leadership is very important to us at GPS and it’s terrific to see our students across different year 

levels display their leadership skills on both formal and informal occasions.  From our Wellbeing Leaders 

running activities at the Friendship Tree each day, students arriving early to help Robyn, our Wellbeing 

Worker with Breakfast Club, to junior students volunteering to weed the garden or tidy our grounds, it’s clear 

that our students are thinking beyond themselves and wanting to make a difference to our community.  

I was very proud to join our School Captains Sienna and Aiden, and Vice-Captain, Taegan, as they 

represented our school at the Anzac Day service at Watsonia RSL.  Our student leaders honoured our service 

men and women by laying our wreath.  This was a very moving ceremony and we were very pleased that 

despite the COVID restrictions, we were able to attend and commemorate this very important occasion.  

On Friday 23rd, we held our school Anzac Day ceremony on the netball court and Grades Prep - Six 

respectively listened whilst our Wellbeing Presidents, Sofia and Sienna F, and our Junior School Council 

Presidents, Alysha and Lolita, did an exemplary job of explaining the origin of Anzac Day and what it 

represented.  They read The Prayer of Remembrance and The Ode and laid a wreath at the base of the flag.  

Parents should be very proud of the mature and respectful manner in which all students participated in the 

service, listened to The Last Post and observed a minute’s silence at the end. 

 

Showing great leadership and concern for the needs of others beyond our school, was 

also evident this week, as two of our senior students initiated the Winter Warmers 

Appeal.  Milly and Holly showed great initiative when they asked if they could place a 

donation tub in the office for our community to place warm items of clothing for the 

homeless.  Gloves, hats, scarves, coats and warm jumpers will be greatly appreciated by 

those less fortunate than ourselves, and will be distributed by the girls’ family.  

We are very pleased that our COVID restrictions are gradually easing and we are able to join with our 

community to hold our traditional annual events.  Each fortnight as I write the newsletter and invite families 

to join us or advise of upcoming activities, I am reminded of the occasions we missed last year that will be 

new for both our Preps and Grade Ones, and add to the engagement and wellbeing of all our students.  We 

thank families for observing our COVID safe plan and continuing to support our programs. 

COVID Safe Operational Guidelines Update 

DET has updated our Operational Guidelines and each school can now decide if parents can attend Inter 

School Sports events as spectators.  At GPS we welcome spectators back onsite to watch your children 

compete, however some schools may still have restrictions in place.  Daniela Darling, our ISS coordinator 

will advise parents if they are not able to attend other schools.  As part of our COVID safe plan, parents must 

stay 1.5 m apart and if standing with the team, they must sign-in for contact tracing purposes.  If parents 

watch events at outdoor parks, and stand away from the team, signing in is not necessary. 

The guidelines for assemblies remain the same.  Family members are very welcome to attend our outdoor 

assemblies, but only students and staff can attend in the hall due to the density quotient.  We endeavour to 

have assemblies outside as often as possible however we appreciate your understanding, that due to the 

cold weather or wet grounds, we may have to move assembly inside, often at short notice to families. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fsw-ke.facebook.com%2FtheBreakfastClubRedcliffe%2Fposts%2F4242087975843402&psig=AOvVaw3-zq6N6CoZyOkpQ2QFhDVH&ust=1620341552553000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIj_ofrQs_ACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


Emergency Management  

Student safety is paramount to us and every term we practise an emergency management drill with our 

students, staff and onsite visitors.  Last term we practised leaving the building and assembling on the oval 

and on Tuesday we rehearsed leaving our classrooms and assembling out of sight of windows, in a ‘Lock-In’ 

drill.  In both instances our students responded in a calm and orderly manner.  

In all our years of teaching Margaret and I have only had one ‘emergency’ situation and that was when a 

kangaroo wandered into GPS grounds and we remained indoors until animal rescue arrived.  In the event of 

an emergency and relocation offsite, parents and carers would be notified via COMPASS. 

Thankyou Woolworths 

As mentioned in the last newsletter, Robyn our Wellbeing Worker, has liaised with Woolworths to reinstate 

our Free Fruit program each week.  Each week Woolworths has kindly donated 3 boxes of fruit containing 

apples, pears and bananas for our students.  Each day at morning recess, a basket of fruit is placed outside 

the office for our students to enjoy a healthy snack to supplement the food they bring from home.  Woolworths’ 

generosity helps us to achieve our goal of ‘Happy Healthy Kids’ in 2021.  

Mother’s Day 

Thank you to Parents and Friends for organising the Mother’s Day stall this Friday.  Many hours are spent 

wrapping and preparing presents for our children to give to a very special person in their lives this Sunday 

and it’s lovely to see the joy it brings them as they spy the perfect gift to give.  Our Mother’s day stall will be 

held after recess tomorrow morning, as we have Inter School Sport in the first session.  I wish everyone a 

happy Mother’s Day!  

Cross Country 

Thank you to Ms Darling for organising the Cross Country trials last week and all the parents and staff who 

assisted her.  The team is now practising before school in preparation and will compete on Monday 17th May 

in the District event.  We know they will represent our school proudly and we wish them all the best and good 

weather on the day! 

Supervision Before and After School 

Parents and carers are reminded that supervision of students in the yard begins at 8.45 am each morning, 

when a staff member is on duty.  Any students who arrive before this time should be supervised by their 

parents/carers or attend Before School Care. 

Students in the cross country team are supervised from 8.30am as practise for this event, however the 

teacher in charge is not responsible for supervising other students in the yard.  

After school a teacher is on duty until 3.45pm and any students who have not been collected by this time, will 

be taken to the office and a call made to parents.  We understand that parents/carers are sometimes running 

late or caught in traffic and a call to the office can be made, so that your children will be safe and waiting for 

you in the office when you arrive. 

Cosy Coop Update 

Next week we are welcoming our new chickens to Cosy Coop! A huge thankyou to the family of Anastasia 

and Leo for donating the chickens and preparing the nesting boxes for their arrival.  Our Grade 3/4s 

traditionally care for our rabbits and chickens, however the children in all grades take great interest in the 

welfare of our animals and enjoy spending time with the hens during recess breaks and greeting the rabbits 

as they walk past the fernery during the school day.  

Cooperation  Achievement  Respect  Empathy   



Step Into Prep Transition Programs 

Parents and pre-schoolers have been high in their praise for our Prep transition programs: Starting To Read 

and Count.  It’s not too late to book into our programs over the next 5 weeks with our specialist teachers.  

These transition sessions are terrific opportunities for four year olds to experience a school setting and the 

different programs that they will be participating in when they start school.  

Attached to the newsletter is a flyer with the remaining programs.  If you know any families of 4 year olds, 

please let them know about our programs, so they can book a place using the QR code. 

Education Week Open Morning- Family Members Welcome! 

We are celebrating Education Week on Tuesday May 25th May, 9.10 – 11am.  We’re hoping many family 

members can attend and join in our regular curriculum programs, including Magic Maths, STEM and 

Mandarin, between 9.10 – 11.00am.  

Walk Safely To School Wednesday 12th May 

Walk Safely to School Day asks that we all consider our transport habits and try to 

incorporate more walking as part of a healthy, active way to get around.  And 

although walking all the way to school isn’t realistic for many of us, it’s quite easy 

to figure out how you can build a walk into your family’s daily routine.  You can 

teach your child the healthy habit of walking more by: 

 Walking with them the whole way to school 

 If you have to drive, park the car a few blocks away from the school and walk the rest of the way. 

 Walk a few laps of the netball court, once you arrive at school 

Regular exercise like walking with your child not only helps them (and you!) beat chronic problems like 

obesity, heart disease, behavioural and mental health issues and diabetes.  It also gives you a great 

opportunity to teach your child safe ways to behave around roads and traffic. 

After your walk to school, everyone is welcome to join Robyn at Breakfast Club near the canteen. 

NAPLAN 

Next week, from Tuesday- Thursday, our Grade 3 and 5 students will participate in the National Assessment 

Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN). It’s important that students arrive at school by 8.45 so 

they can unpack their bags and be ready for instruction at 9am. Any students who are absent on Tuesday 

and Wednesday will sit make-up tests on Thursday. 

NAPLAN provides one set of assessment data and contributes to the multiple forms of assessments teachers 

employ to determine what students have achieved and their areas for improvement and future learning.  

If any parents have concerns or queries about their children participating in NAPLAN, please contact your 

child’s teacher, Margaret or myself.  

Recycling 

Implementing sustainable practices is important to us in our daily lives and we welcome 

opportunities to recycle. Ros, one of our parents is asking families to recycle cans (not 

the magnetic type), plastic bottle caps, aluminium foil, (ask your local hairdresser).  A 

container will be placed in the foyer for families to place these products and Ros will 

ensure they are taken to the appropriate recycling agencies. 

2022 Prep Enrolments 

If any families have siblings of current students who are starting school next year, please contact Mehgan at 

the office and lodge an enrolment form.  If families know anyone who is coming to Greensborough Primary 

next year, please encourage them to register their details as soon as possible.  We have already had a 

number of enquiries and school tours for places in 2022 and the sooner we get a sense of our intake for next 

year, the sooner we can start planning for grade structures. 

http://www.walk.com.au/WSTSD/images/elements/contentpics/2008/PDF/LOGO/WSTSD_LOGO.eps
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.preciousplastic.mu%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2020%2F10%2FPrecious-Plastic-logo-retina.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.preciousplastic.mu%2F&tbnid=I-viXB_sSNWXjM&vet=10CBIQxiAoCWoXChMIiIuBkL-z8AIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEAY..i&docid=2GzMlO7JYRiaKM&w=1630&h=1630&itg=1&q=precious%20plastics&safe=strict&ved=0CBIQxiAoCWoXChMIiIuBkL-z8AIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEAY


Student Engagement and Wellbeing 

As well as our strong focus on student achievement, we also prioritise student engagement and wellbeing, 

and our Clubs, Discovery and Kids Hope programs are greatly enjoyed by our students and are strong 

contributors to the achievement of our goals.  Thank you to all our volunteers for generously sharing your 

time and expertise to support these programs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing all our mothers and carers a very happy Mother’s Day this Sunday 9th May. 

Angela Morritt 

Principal 

Cooperation  Achievement  Respect  Empathy   

Kids Hope Activity 

CLUBS 



Library News 

Library opening hours 

From next week the library will be open at 8.30am on 

Wednesday mornings for the children in Grades 3 – 6.  At 

present the children visit the library with their teachers to select 

and change their books.  This morning time will give the children 

the opportunity to have extra browsing and borrowing time.  The 

children must remain in the library until at least 8.45.  I’m looking 

forward to seeing some of the older children in the library and 

giving them a helping hand with selections. 

If the children have a sibling in junior grades then of course they are welcome also.  

Jen Farley 

Teacher Librarian 

 

WasteWise Wednesday 

Every Wednesday from Week 5 our school is going to return to 

WasteWise Wednesday!  

The task is simple: reduce waste.  Our school produces far too much of 

it!  The solution is simple BUT we need to work together as a community 

to reduce the amount of waste that comes with children to school and 

out to landfill. 

 

Whilst there will be some reminders over the coming 

weeks, you can plan in advance for a WasteWise 

lunchbox by purchasing and packing food without the waste.  We will count the total waste 

for the school and set some goals from there for waste reduction. 

Stay tuned! 

From the WasteWise Wednesday Committee 

 

REMINDER 

2021 SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Please see the step by step instructions on how to order your school photos attached to 

the bottom of this newsletter.  If you are having difficulty accessing Compass and require 

a new password reset please call Mehgan in the office. 
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STUDENT WELLBEING 

Hi Everyone!  

Who is a ’mother’? 

What makes a mother a mother?  Does it only mean ‘one who has 

a child’ or is it something more?  Can a ’mother’ be someone who 

has no children? 

As I think of Mother's Day and all that it entails, I think of my own precious mother who raised 7 children!  I 

also think of women who were not my birth mother, but who treated me with love, nurtured me and helped 

me become who I am.  I think of mothers who grieve for their children in many ways and for many reasons.  

Regardless of what category you fall under as a woman, might I suggest that you are a ‘mother figure’?   

Official definitions of mother range from one who ‘gives birth to a child’, to 

adoptive or stepmothers, to mothering meaning "to watch over, nourish and 

protect maternally’. This means that every woman has the capacity to be a 

mother whether they have children or not. 

They can be grandparents, sisters, aunts, leaders, teachers or anyone who is 

willing to reach out to another human being with love.  As the saying goes, ‘it 

takes a village to raise a child.’ (Yes, I really like that quote!) 

Attributes of mothers    

The eyes of a child are always watching and observing and learning from the mothers around them.  Every 

mother has a special blend of attributes that she can use to lead, guide and lift others. 

 No two mothers are alike    

Mums have a tendency to compare themselves to seemingly ‘perfect’ mothers 

and then proceed with negative self-talk about what terrible mothers they think 

are.  The ‘seemingly perfect mum’ has strengths, but she also has weaknesses.  

And you have weaknesses, but you also have many strengths that are needed 

for your family or those you mother.  

 

Mothers’ Day is a day to be celebrated!   

Remember to enjoy and be grateful to those who want to celebrate YOU.  Likewise, tell the women in your 

life how much they mean to you.  There is nothing like witnessing the joy on the faces of a small child, a 

spouse or friends as they do something kind for you to show their love and appreciation.  

Whether you are a mum with no children or many, an empty-nester or a new mother, a loving grandmother, 

aunt or friend, Mother's Day is for you.  Your nurturing and caring ways qualify you as a mother.  Mothering 

is a special gift designed to help and comfort others who need your love, care and strength.  Regardless of 

how we mother, we are all doing our best with the circumstances and strengths we have.  Though there are 

no perfect mothers, there are many great ones. 

Robyn Mulholland  

Student Wellbeing Coordinator  

Mondays 10:00am to 03:00pm  

Wednesdays 08.30am to 01.30pm 

Cooperation  Achievement  Respect  Empathy  
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5/6 City Robots Program 

We are very excited to announce that the students in Grades 5/6 will be 

taking part in a coding/robotics program called ‘City Robots’ starting in 

week 5 during STEM classes.  This is being delivered through Melbourne 

City Football Club and the added bonus is it’s FREE! 

The program is a 6 week program (90 minute sessions) that incorporates robotics and soccer!  The students 

typically spend about half the time inside doing the robotics and half the time playing soccer activities outside.  

The students work in groups of 3 - 4 and work together to build the robot using the 

free app on their iPad or tablets.  Once everyone is finished building we will teach 

them how to code their robots, come up with a ‘goal scoring celebration’, make 

obstacle courses and have a robot soccer competition.  The program is lots of fun and 

super engaging!  

We are very excited to see what the students come up with and we are looking forward 

to sharing photos of their experience. Watch this space! 

Daniela Darling 

High-Ability Practice Leader 

 

Winter Interschool Sport Report- Rounds 1 & 2 

The students in Grades 4 - 6 were very excited to start Winter ISS this term.  The students are in teams 

playing either Softball, Soccer, AFL or Netball.  The students have been trying their best and we have been 

impressed by their positivity and enthusiasm.  Well done to the teams who have recorded some wins.  Great 

result!  

The Round 1 vs Norris Bank results: 

Netball:  A: 17-0  (GPS won)     B (mixed): 1-25  (NB won) 

Soccer:  7-1  (GPS won) 

AFL:   Did not play as Norris Bank did not have an AFL team 

Softball:  Did not play as Norris Bank did not have a Softball team 

Round 2 vs Streeton results: 

Netball:  A 8-4  (GPS won)  B (mixed): 5-0  (GPS won) 

Soccer:  5-4  (GPS won) 

AFL:   14-118 - revised score of 14-74 due to Mercy Rule (S won)  

Softball: Did not play as Streeton did not have a Softball team 

This week we are HOME again and play Watsonia Heights.  Netball is played on school grounds, Soccer and 

Softball at Whatmough Park and AFL at War Memorial.  

Next week’s game with St Mary’s has been rescheduled to Monday 7th June due to our Curriculum Day and 

St Mary’s have their Grade 6 Camp. 

We are happy to welcome parents/spectators to our games.  Please ensure social distancing is practised 

and each coach has a sign in register for all spectators to sign. 

Thank you, 

Daniela Darling  

Sports Coordinator  



Term 2 PE Report 

Students in P - 2 have been focusing on their throwing skills and the students in 3 - 6 have been focusing on 

their kicking skills. 

The students in P - 2 have been practising and reinforcing their throwing technique.  We have used targets 

on the wall and hula hoops to improve our accuracy and distance with our throw.  

The students in 1 - 2 loved playing the game ‘Clean up your Yard’ where they used scrunched up balls of 

paper and had to throw them in the other team’s yard.  It got very competitive! 

Using Soccer and AFL, the students in Grades 3 - 6 have been practising the different types of kicks 

associated with these sports.  They have worked in partners and groups to reinforce and enhance their 

kicking skills. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Cross Country Trials 

On Monday 26th April we had our Grade 3 - 6 Cross Country Trials at War Memorial Park.  It was fantastic to 

see so many students attempt the distance and try their best. 

From these trials, we were able to select 35 students to form our District Cross Country team.  These students 

will compete on Monday 17th May at Banyule Flats.  Everyone at GPS wishes them all the best! 

Thank you to the 3 - 6 teachers, ES staff and parents who came to support and help to ensure the event ran 

so smoothly.   
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Pupil of the Week 

Term 2 ~ Week 1 

Prep Mary 
Always demonstrating kindness to others in the classroom.  Well 

done. 

Grade 1/2A Elvy-Li 
For working hard all week to complete her learning tasks to a 

wonderful standard. 

Grade 1/2 B Jackson  C For his great contributions during our reading session.  Keep it up! 

Grade 3/4 A Maisy  R 
For enthusiasm and participation during Spelling Mastery and 

Writing sessions.  Well done Maisy! 

Grade 3/4 B Liam  S 
For your excellent achievements during Magic Maths!  Well done 

Liam! 

Grade 5/6 A Ruby 
For her great contributions during Reading and Applied Maths.  

Keep it up! 

Grade 5/6 B  Viviarna For an outstanding start to Term 2.  Keep up the fabulous work! 

Chinese 
Sienna  W  
56B 

For her fabulous work and efforts in learning to tell the dates in 
Chinese, with excellent behaviour in class. 

Library Raiden  12A 
For his excellent descriptions of some of the language in the book 
we read. 

PE Victor  Prep 
For demonstrating excellent throwing technique during PE.  Well 

done! 

Term 2 ~ Week 2 

Prep Nikola For trying his best in Writing all week.  Great work! 

Grade 1/2A Fatima 
For her excellent participation and effort in all learning tasks this 
week. 

Grade 1/2 B Sofian For using punctuation to enhance his Narrative Story. 

Grade 3/4 A Hunter For classifying types of triangles based on their interior angles. 

Grade 3/4 B Justis For your determination and enthusiasm for reading!  Keep it up! 

Grade 5/6 A Michael  Amazing work with your 7 multiplication tables!!  Keep it up! 

Grade 5/6 B 
Sienna & 
Reece 

For their team work during Writing.  Your narrative is amazing! 

Art Pehar  12A For doing an excellent job learning to sew! 

Chinese 
Riley  McN  
34B 

For his excellent participation and efforts in learning to tell the dates 
in Chinese.  Keep it up! 

PE Hugo  F  34B 
For his persistence and determination to accurately kick a football in 
PE. 



Parents & Friends 

Bakers Delight Food Day – this Friday 7th May 

Thank you to those who have placed their orders for the upcoming food day.  Our next food day will be held 

on Friday 21st of May, order forms for that will be sent home early next week. 

Mothers’ Day Stall – this Friday 7th of May 

We will be holding our Mother’s Day Stall this coming Friday.  Prices range 

from 50c through to $6, with lots of different items up for sale.  Please send 

money with your child in a named envelope/purse/bag as well as a plastic bag 

for the children to place their purchase in. 

A big thank you to those parents who have volunteered to assist.  

Bunning’s BBQ (Eltham) – Saturday 15th May – volunteers still needed! 

Thank you to those who have signed up to assist for our Bunnings BBQ.  We are still in need 

of volunteers for the day.  Shifts are in 1.5hr blocks and under Covid rules, we need to have 

4 volunteers per shift. 

This year we are using signup for people to indicate that they are able to assist.  The following 

link will take you direct to the website https://signup.com/go/EzvTETN.  Another notice will 

come out via compass this week as well. 

Entertainments Books 

Entertainment Books are once again being sold by the school as a fundraiser.  To purchase one, head to 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/189481 

Nick’s Gnocchi Fundraiser – orders open Monday 17th May 

We have partnered with Nick from Nicks’ Gnocchi for our FIRST Pasta drive. Nicks offers fresh handmade 

pasta (made fresh/delivered frozen), delivered FREE to suburbs local to Greensborough (5km radius), 20% 

of the listed price will be donated to our school over the 2 week ordering window.   

Nick, a Greensborough local learned how to make gnocchi and pasta from his ‘Nonna’ & raised money for 

the East Gippsland Bushfire Appeal selling his handmade gnocchi.  In 2020, Nick developed his pasta making 

into a local business – see his story here: https://nicksgnocchipasta.com/pages/about-us. 

GPS Fundraiser orders open: 

Monday 17th May 2021 

GPS Fundraiser orders close: 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Delivery to your home: will be 

as soon as possible after your 

order is placed – Nick will text you 

to confirm delivery.  

Code to use @checkout: 

GPS2021 (for FREE delivery 

locally and fund raiser donation 

to the school) 

GPS will have a two-week window where orders placed using unique code GPS2021 will see 20% of the 

order total donated to our school, see price list below. 

Cooperation  Achievement  Respect  Empathy 
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Prices (20% of the listed prices will be donated to the school): 

Product* (see website further info) Sizes Cost/Price 

Potato Gnocchi 1kg bag $20.00 

Ricotta Gnocchi  1kg bag $25.00 

Vegan Gnocchi 1kg bag $24.00 

Plain pasta: 

- Pappardelle 

- Fettuccine 

- Tagliolini  

400g tray (serves 2) $10.00 

Spinach Fettuccine 400g tray (serves 2) $13.00 

Squid Ink Fettuccine  400g tray (serves 2) $17.50 

Ravioli: 

- Spinach & Ricotta 

- Pumpkin & Ricotta 

- 3 Cheeses 

 

24 pieces per packet 

 

$30.00 

Cannelloni 1 tray – 12 cannelloni 

(serves 4-6) 

$27.50 

Bolognese Sauce 1 * 500g sachet $10.00 

Napoletana Sauce 1 * 500g sachet $9.00 

Amatriciana & Arrabbiata Sauce 1 * 500g sachet $12.50 

Large Bolognese lasagne  2.3kg (serves 4-6) $35.00 

Small Bolognese lasagne 1.1kg (serves 2-3) $20.00 

Large vegetarian lasagne 2.3kg (serves 4-6) $35.00 

Small vegetarian lasagne 1.1kg (serves 2-3) $20.00 

* All products are made fresh and distributed frozen 

How to Order: 

 Create an account on Nicks’ website: 

https://nicksgnocchipasta.com/  

 Place your order on the website and enter code 

GPS2021 at checkout, for free delivery locally and 

so Nick knows the order is for our schools’ 

fundraiser 

 Wait for delivery and enjoy…. 

Thankyou,  

Kim Hill 

On behalf of P&F 
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2021 MSP School Photos 

 

 



 

 

 

 

For the interest of our school families: 

The Term 2 - 2021 (Autumn) Healthy Schools Banyule newsletter which 

celebrates recent health promoting school activities, information relating to 

healthy food and drink, as well as the latest relevant Covid-19 information. 

Please find a copy under ‘School Documentation’ in our GPS Compass Portal. 



 



 



 


